
In Loving Memory of

our son and husband,

Ernest Baldwin, 49, of

Tomah, passed away

at Gunderson Health

System on Jan. 16, 2018.

We would like to thank

Tomah Memorial

Hospital, all the doctors

and nurses, his diabetic

team, and the ambulance

service for trying to keep

him alive.We would also like

to thank all the doctors and

nurses for theTLC they did for Ernie,

the nursing home in Sparta and all his

friends and relatives for their love for Ernie and most of

all, his wife, Sherri Baldwin ofTomah.

Mother and Stepdad,

Ron and Ruth Lehman ofTomah.


